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School Uniform 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As we are approaching the end of the school year here are a few reminders 
about school uniform. 
 
School shoes must be black. They need to be leather (or leather effect) and not 
trainers. Boots are not permitted, however when the weather is bad they can be 
worn as long as your child changes into their school shoes inside the building. 
 
We do not let any children wear earrings in school, even with plasters over 
them. If you are planning to get your child’s ears pierced over the summer 
please do this at the start of the holidays so earrings can be removed for the 
start of next term. 
 
If your child needs a bag for school it must be the book bag style which is 
available from the school office or Impressions uniform shop. We will not allow 
any children to bring rucksacks into school. The cloakrooms are small and we 
don’t have enough space for rucksacks to be stored. 
 
Our children always look smart in school, something which is commented upon 
during visits and when visitors come into school so thank you for supporting our 
uniform policy. 
 
If you have any unwanted items of school uniform at the end of this school year 
we are happy to take them from you so that we can offer them to other children 
or use them as spares. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs J Woods 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        The Basic Skills Agency  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

http://www.golbornesaintthomas.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.golbornesaintthomas.wigan.sch.uk

